
 

Friday Sept. 20, 2019 5 pm – 7 pm 
Grab your blankets, chairs, and yard games and join us for our first 

annual “Welcome Back” Picnic on the field. 

It is a B.Y.O.F.D. (Bring your own food and non-alcoholic drinks) event 

It is a completely free event for our families and staff to get together and 
spend some quality time getting to know each other. 

There will be a few food trucks and music for your enjoyment, but feel 
free to bring your cornhole, yard Yahtzee and other games to play.  

 

 

Disclaimer: Only non-alcoholic beverages will be allowed on campus. Any belongings brought onto campus are done 
so at your own risk. Paloma Elementary Staff and PTO will not be held liable for any missing, damaged or stolen 
items.  

Criscito 
Pizza 

Cali Food 
Truck 

Danny’s Ice 
Cream 


